Accellera Interfaces Technical Committee

Meeting Minutes

December 11th 2004

Attendees:

Brian Bailey
Mentor Graphics

Jan Johnson
Mentor Graphics

Matt Kopser
Cadence

Per Bojsen
Zaiq Technologies

Richard Newell
Aptix

Joe Daniels
Individual

Apologies received from:

John Stickley
Mentor Graphics

Duaine Pryor
Mentor Graphics

Andrea Castelnuovo
ST 

Agenda:

Follow up on Action items from previous meeting

Presentation/Notes from November meeting posted - Brian

Application Layer - Volunteer follow up - Brain

Promotion of committee with Sonics, Synopsys/Qualis, Cadence-IP, Mentor-IP, Spirit Consortium, Open Cores


Various members agreed to follow up directly with vendors/customers above and report back

Get volunteers to present on complementary standards & set date for presentation


System Verilog - John Stickley volunteered already


System C - TLM - (Andrea Castelnuova was recommended by team, need confirmation from Andrea)


VSIA - Find out if there are any offering in this area that we should consider 
 
Get agreement on presenters/deliverables/dates/location/times for January meetings - All

Proposal:


Jan 8th - Teleconference - DPI, System C TLM, VSIA briefings


Jan 22th - Face to Face meeting - SCE_API extensions working session
 
Notes:

The minutes of the previous meeting were reviewed and accepted. Brian thank Jan for conducting most of the meeting in his absence and to Duaine for putting together and publishing the minutes.

Brian explained some of the problems being encountered by the eda.org server and that there had been problems getting updates made and that some emails were not getting through on the reflector. Web updates will be made in January after things have stabilized.

Brian to continue with the action to follow up on volunteers for the application layer. Irit on vacation until the new year, so will be performed in January.

Members provided an update on their attempts to contact transaction writers. Per stated that he had made contact with Sonics and ARM and would have meetings with them in the following week. Update at the next meeting. Jan had contacted Synopsys and they had committed to have Nish Parikh attending meetings in the future. Mitch had made contact with the Mentor IP group and they would be sending a representative in the future. Richard said that Aptix was joining the SPIRIT consortium and would thus be able to track their progress and look for places where there were synergies.

We discussed the proposal for the next 2 meetings. Jan confirmed that John Stickley had done his homework on the DPI and would be ready to present his findings. Brian talked about VSIA and the relationship of Sonics with the Bus efforts. Hw explained that it is Sonics that we should be following and not VSIA as it will be Sonics doing all of the future developments in this area.

Matt said that the Cadence proposal would be available at least a week before the review meeting, scheduled to take place on the 4th week of January.

EVENT:

   After the meeting we found out that Andrea Castelnuovo will no longer be able to conduct his duties as the co-chair of this group. He has found other opportunities within ST that will cause a change of his focus. He is looking to find a replacement person who can represent ST on this committee. We thank Andrea for the efforts that he has made over the years and for those in his short stint as co-chair and we wish him well in his new ventures.

